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On the beat in 

Wellington North  
Safer Neighbourhood Team Newsletter February  2022 

 

Where we work 

Dothill/Parklands, Shawbirch, Bratton and Admaston 

Team contact details 

Team Email:  wellingtonnorth.snt@westmercia.police.uk 

Safer Neighbourhood Officer: PC 3726 Mark MORGAN Mobile: 07870 168164 

Police Community Support Officer: PCSO 6349 Trudy JONES Mobile: 07870 168046 

 

 

 

DOTHILL 

Reports of Youths Kicking doors in the 

Dothill area. Patrols have been 

increased. If you have any video 

footage or information please contact  

SHAWBIRCH 

Youth related Anti-Social-Behaviour in 

the under pass on Acorn Way and the 

pools area. Patrols have been 

increased.  

B5063  

Requests have been made to our road 

Policing Team to take a look at this. 

 

 

 

 

VEHICLE CRIME UPDATE 

Thank you for CCTV footage and information that helped in the arrest of suspects of recent 

vehicle crime.  Please report even if you see suspicious activity in your area.  

 

 

At a recent surgery at Admaston House H I Visibility items/Flashing armbands and lights 

were given out to a local walking club as part of our BE SEEN BE SAFE campaign.   
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A Huge thank you to those of who have signed up to our Neighbour Hood Matters. We have 

had positive feedback about the scheme. If you haven’t signed up yet please get in touch and 

will happily help you get on board.  

 

Sign up to Neighbourhood Matters … your brand new community messaging service 

 

Neighbourhood Matters enables residents, businesses and community 

groups to keep in touch with local policing teams. You can choose exactly 

what type of alert you wish to receive and how you receive them; whether 

that be by email, text or telephone. 

Sign up now at: www.neighbourhoodmatters.co.uk 

 

   

 

 

The Victim Advice Line is a free and confidential service for victims 

and anyone who has been affected by crime and needs support 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

http://www.neighbourhoodmatters.co.uk/

